
 Mason Neck Citizens Association Monthly Board Meeting 
Cranford Methodist Church  

June 1, 2016 
Attendees in bold face: 

                    MNCA Officers     Other Members of the Board of Directors 

President Hillary Clawson Adam Dameron Ann Elise Sauer 
Vice President Sergio Diaz-Briquets Rick Hutson Bruce Scott 

Secretary Dick Kennedy Rob Kolb Scott Stroh 
Treasurer  Bob Lee Marvin Miller Peter Weyland 

 
President Hillary called the meeting to order at 7:35 and the following were discussed: 
 
Minutes from May : Motion passed to approve, with a correction to make clear that there 
was only one County meeting on the Rt. 1 issue, not two. 
 
MNCA Audit: Hillary will get the bank statements and checkbook from Bob, go over 
them, and Kim Thompson, President of the Friends of Mason Neck State Park will 
review. 
 
General Membership Meeting on June 14: Scott will moderate a 45-minute roundtable 
discussion including: 
Zachary Reichold, Manager of BLM Lower Potomac Field Station (Meadowood)  
Reinhardt Gray, Manger of Mason Neck State Park 
Kevin Casalenuovo, Manager of Pohick Regional Park and Golf Course 
Daffny Pitchford, Refuge Manager at Potomac River National Wildlife Refuge Complex 
(The topic will be their plans for the next 10-20 years) 
 
Also Peter will take 3-5 minutes to give an update on Embark and Rt. 1 plans, 
particularly as they affect Mason Neck. 
 
Some discussion of starting the next meeting with a social half hour. 
 
Need for Gunston Road repaving of the section not done in 2012: Dick is drafting a 
letter to VDOT. We should mention that its condition is actually dangerous in places, and 
that many non-residents use the road to visit the state park or the wildlife preserve. 
 
Parking of commercial vehicles on the Neck? There have been a few citizen complaints. 
We need to get more info on Fairfax County’s regulations, since it is a County issue—
Hillary will check with Supervisor Storck’s office. 
 
Next Board Meeting: Wednesday, July 6, at 7:30 PM . 
 
Meeting Adjourned:   8:13 


